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We don’t inherit this world from our parents, we borrow it from our children 

September 3, 2024 
 
TO: The Town of Halton Hills 

1 Halton Hills Drive 
Halton Hills, ON L7G 5G2 
Attention: John McMulkin - Senior Planner, Halton Hills  

 
 
TO: The Regional Municipality of Halton 

1151 Bronte Road 
Oakville, ON L6M 3L1 
Attention: Shelley Partridge - Senior Planner Halton Region 
 

 
Re:  Reliance Letter for 16 Mill Street and 18 Mill Street, Part of Lot 19, Concession 9, 

Geographic Township of Esquesing, Regional Municipality of Halton, in the Town 
of Halton Hills, Georgetown (the “Property”) 

 
Cotyledon Environmental Consulting (the “Consultant”) has prepared the following 
report(s) on behalf of AGK Multi-Res GP Ltd, Michael Kosziwka (the “Client”): 
 

Baseline Environmental Assessment: Screening for  Species at Risk - 16 & 18 
Mill Street, Georgetown, August 8, 2020, report 2020-C16 (the “Report”). 
 

We confirm the Report including the representations, assumptions, findings, opinions 
and recommendations contained in the Report, can be relied on by The Corporation of 
the Town of Halton Hills (the “Town”), The Regional Municipality of Halton (the 
“Region”) and their peer reviewers as if the Report was prepared for the use and benefit 
of the Town and the Region notwithstanding any statement to the contrary contained in 
the Report and excluding any limitation on liability agreed to by the Client. The 
Consultant further agrees that in the case of any inconsistency between this Reliance 
Letter and any limitations within the Report provided to the Town, the provisions in this 
Reliance Letter shall prevail. 
 
We acknowledge and agree that the Town and the Region will utilize the Report for the 
purposes of assessing the environmental risk of the Property. We confirm that the 
Report was prepared, and completed by or under the supervision of a Qualified Person 
as defined under Ontario Regulation 153/04 (as amended), and in accordance with 
environmental laws and regulations applicable at the time of the investigation. 
The Consultant has and will maintain Professional Liability insurance coverage of no 
less than $2,000,000 and attached to this letter is proof of the insurance.  
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Yours truly, 
 
Dave McLaughlin 
Owner and Principal Scientist 
Cotyledon Environmental Consulting 
289.233.3762 
mclaughlin.environmental@gmail.com 


